

ST. AUGUSTINE SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

May 29 - June 2, 2023

Forming Saints and Scholars



THE WEEK IN REVIEW

- We bid a final farewell to the newest graduates of St. Augustine School. They enjoyed their Teddy Bear Picnic, Boston Harbor Cruise, Class Night, and Class Retreat. Congratulations to all!
- Our 1st Graders took a sweltering but funfilled trip to the Franklin Park Zoo!

WHAT'S AHEAD

Tuesday, June 6th

Follow Us (f)





Proughous

For our 8th graders, as they graduate from St. Augustine School and begin the next chapter of their lives...

For all of us during Pentecost, that we may filled with the gifts of the Holy Spirit...

St. Augustine and St. Julie, Pray for Us!

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

- State of the School Our State of the School will be held on Thursday, June 8th at 6:00pm. All are invited to attend!
- SHED School On Tuesday, representatives of our school visited SHED School to drop off our school's donation to the Sydney Mae Olson Rainbow Scholarship Fund. A generous member of our parent community also donated a rose bush in light of how Sydney enjoyed picking roses.
- Last Day of School The Last Day of School for students in Grades K-8 is next Wednesday. It will be a half-day of school, and there will be no After School Care.

SCENES FROM THE WEEK



Thank you class of 2023 for the wonderful class Gift!



Congratulations to the entire Class of 2023!



Our well-dressed graduates had a blast on the Boston Harbor Cruise!



SUNDAY MASS TIMES AT ST. AUGUSTINE PARISH

Saturday - 4:00pm Sunday - 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am, 5:30pn